Holidays.
Catastrophe tonight! – There was no bar available – but we managed to remain bright and cheerful with tea, coffee and soft drinks.
A few of our holiday experiences:
· A Fred Olson cruise around the UK visiting famous gardens. Involved some difficult disembarking by launch and much walking.
· A holiday in Canada involving a flight with Air Transat which was not recommended.
· A day trip organised by the Loughborough MS Branch on Symphony, the wide beam canal boat.
· A weekend in Berlin, flying with Easyjet from East Midlands Airport.
· Trips by caravan staying at Caravan Club sites most of which have excellent facilities for the disabled.
· A trip to Australia individually modified by the excellent firm Trailfinders.
· A week at a very accessible barn conversion in Norfolk called Norfolk Disabled-Friendly Cottages
· A “Staycation”. Cancel all engagements for a week; tell everyone you are on holiday. Then use home as your hotel and enjoy day trips to local places and restaurants.
· La Cala Mijas Beach in Spain, where you can borrow “sea friendly” wheelchairs and crutches. Volunteers from the Spanish Red Cross will help!
Some things learned:
· If facilities are unsuitable – don’t accept them; tell the management so they can be improved.
· Many National Trust sites, visitor centres, etc, have wheelchairs and powered buggies available to borrow.
· A site may not have been suitable for people with disabilities a few years ago, but many have improved recently; so try again.
· If you go on holiday with new friends/carers, travel firm; make sure they understand your needs before you start your holiday.
